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December 6, 2021

Yia EFIS

Mortris L. Woodruff

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re: Delta Communications, L.L.C. d/b/a Clearwave Communications
Cancellation of Certificate

Dear Secretary Woodruff:

On December 10, 2002, the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”)
granted Delta Communications, L.L.C. d/b/a Clearwave Communications (the “Company”) a
Certificate to Provide Basic Local, Nonswitched Local, and Interexchange Services
(“Certificate”) in certain portions of the state of Missouri in Case No. LA-2002-1075. By this
letter, the Company hereby informs the Commission that it seeks to cancel its Certificate and any
tariffs that may be on file with the Commission. The Company has no customers in Missouri,
and no longer needs the Certificate. Accordingly, the Company respectfully requests that the
Commission cancel its Certificate effective as of the date of this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.
Respectfully submitted,

5/ Peter N. Wlttg

Peter N. Witty
Vice President and Secretary
Delta Communications, L.L.C. d/b/a Clearwave Communications




